PRE-EMPLOYMENT DRUG TESTING ACKNOWLEDGEMENT

Attachment A

I, hereby acknowledge and understand that, as part of my application for employment for a
position which involves the performance of safety-sensitive functions as defined by 49 CFR Part
655, as amended, I must submit to a urine drug test under the authority of the U.S. Department of
Transportation, Federal Transit Administration. I acknowledge and understand that my
employment is contingent on the passing of the aforementioned drug test, and I will not be
assigned to perform a safety-sensitive function unless my urine drug test has a verified negative
result.

Signature of Applicant Date

Print Name Date

Have you tested positive, or refused to test, on any pre-employment drug or alcohol test
administered by an employer to which you have applied for, but did not obtain, safety-sensitive
transportation work covered by any DOT agency drug and alcohol testing rules during the past
two years?

Yes

No

Signature

Date

(Your application will not be considered for employment of a covered safety-sensitive position
unless this acknowledgment is completed and signed.)
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